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(J Bangladesh Coll Phys Surg 2017; 35: 160)

Greetings for Eid ul Ajha. 

We have successfully organized one workshop for peer
reviewers on 16 th September. I hope this will help our
fellows to review articles in a better way. 

I seek co-operation from all my stakeholders to
improve the quality of the journal. I invite our

fellows specially juniors to contribute more in the
field of research and submit their articles in the
BCPS journal

Prof. Dr. Ferdousi Islam


